
TOWN OF BOLTON  
BOLTON DIVERSITY COMMISSION  

Special Meeting November 15, 2022 – 7:00 p.m. 
MINUTES 

 

The Diversity Commission’s tenure was extended by the Board of Selectmen at its regular meeting 
held on 10/4/22.  The Commission held a Special Meeting on November 15, 2022 to continue 
working on the Student Survey. Chair Amanda Gordon presided. Also in attendance were: Vice Chair 
Kawan Gordon, John Toomey, Jennifer Cyr, Cheryl Udin, and Anne Decker, Rhea Klein, Milton Ives 
and Paula Meyers. 

 

1. Call to Order 
a. A. Gordon called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm 

 

2. Public Participation 
a. There were no public comments 

 
3. Approval of minutes from 10/18/22 

 

a. Motion: I move that we accept the minutes of 10/18/22  

By: Cheryl Udin     Second: John Toomey  
Voting For- 6 Ayes- Motion Passed  
Rhea Klein and Anne Decker abstained; Milton Ives arrived after the vote had 
been taken 

 

4. Discussion of Youth Survey Analysis  

a. Reviewed data analyzed to-date 

b. Action Steps before February BOS Meeting  

i. A.Gordon has asked that Adult Survey be distributed to the general public 

ii. Draft Proclamation 

iii. Have conversations with board members to see what concerns are 

5. Recap of Tasks  

a. A, Gordon will distribute a google doc with the comments 

b. A.Gordon and P.Meyers will continue working on editing the report and will review the 

data to see if doing favorability analysis makes sense. 

c. Rhea will get school demographics 



d. Need someone will work on Resolution for recommendation to continue commission.  

6. Adjournment 

i. Adjourned by consensus at 8:12. 

 

Next Meeting- December, 20 2022, 7:00 
 
 

Paula Meyers  
 


